
 

 

We can’t wait to work together with you this year to help your children achieve 

their full potential and have lots of fun learning in the process! In Year One 

children are encouraged to become more independent in all aspects of their school 

life. Mrs Corline will be teaching on a Monday and Tuesday and Mrs Williams will 

be teaching on a Wednesday, Thursday and Friday.  

Timetable 

 
Theme for the term 

 

Explorers 
During our ‘Explorers’ theme we will be 

learning about Captain Cook, Neil 

Armstrong and Captain Scott amongst 

others, making various forms of 

transport in DT, looking at aborginal 

art, creating moon paintings and much 

more… For further details please see 

our class page on the school website. 

Which can be found here 

https://ourladyoftheangels.eschools.co.uk/website/our_class_-_1/325334    
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

https://ourladyoftheangels.eschools.co.uk/website/our_class_-_1/325334


 

Forest School 

Forest school will take place every 

Monday. The children will be 

exploring our outdoor environment. 

 
Please ensure the children have 

wellies and waterproofs in school. 

 

 

Reading 

Please read with your children daily 

at home and keep a record in the 

reading record. Please ensure your 

child's book is in school every day. 

 

 
 

Spellings 

We will be testing spellings within our 

Read Write Inc groups and the words 

will be linked to the sounds that we 

are currently learning. 

Please check your child's book bag 

for their spelling folder and practise 

the spellings ready for the test on 

Friday. 

 
 

PE 

PE days will be on a Tuesday and 

Thursday afternoon please ensure 

that children have their PE kit in 

school. 

 

Homework 

Ideally Doodle Maths and Doodle 

English should be accessed at least 3 

times a week for 5 minutes each. The 

more they’ll do the better they’ll get! 

 

Key Words 

The children will bring home up to 5 

key words to learn to read, each week 

new words will be added to their 

pack. New words will only be added 

once the children know their current 

set. Please ensure you practise these 

daily alongside reading with your 

children. 

 
 


